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Emma Coverdale

From: Bedale Town Clerk <clerk@bedale-tc.gov.uk>

Sent: 09 April 2024 11:19

To: Joseph Paterson; Planning Control

Subject: Re: Consultation by North Yorkshire Council (Minerals & Waste)NY/2024/0035/FUL

Good morning 

 

Bedale Town Council discussed this issue at its meeting yesterday evening, and resolved that the Council 

has no objection to this application. 

 

Best wishes, Nick 

 

__ __ __ __ 
  
Nick Reed, Clerk 

Bedale Town Council 

 

Room 13, Bedale Hall, North End, Bedale, N. Yorks DL8 1AA 

 

01677 427949 (office) / 07939 136082 

www.bedale-tc.gov.uk 

 

Facebook /BedaleTownCouncil 

Twitter @BedaleTown 

  

The office is open to the public from 9.30am-12.30pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays 

 

Council meetings are on the second Monday of every month at 7pm, in the Drawing Room at Bedale Hall 

  
This email, along with any attachments, is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those 

of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Bedale Town Council. 

From: Joseph Paterson <Joseph.Paterson@northyorks.gov.uk> 

Sent: 15 March 2024 10:17 

To: Bedale Town Clerk <clerk@bedale-tc.gov.uk> 

Subject: Consultation by North Yorkshire Council (Minerals & Waste)NY/2024/0035/FUL  

  

Dear Sir/Madam,    Attached is a letter of consultation.    The attached consultation letter provides details on how to 

view the application and the e-mail address to which responses should be sent.     Yours faithfully,    Victoria 

Townsend  Chief Planner 

   

 

OFFICIAL 

 
Any opinions or statements expressed in this email are those of the author of the email, and do not necessarily reflect those of North Yorkshire 

Council. 

 

This email (and any files transmitted with it) is confidential, may contain privileged information and is intended for the addressee only. If you are not 

the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying or distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful – you must not disclose the 

information to anyone, but must instead notify the sender at the above address and then destroy all copies. 

 

Incoming and outgoing email messages, IT systems and applications are routinely monitored for compliance with the law, relevant policies and to 

ensure the integrity and effective operation of our ICT network and digital estate. In line with this, the content of this email and any attachments have 
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been checked for the presence of viruses, but we advise that you take your own steps to ensure that they are actually virus-free. 

 

If you receive an automated response stating that the recipient is away from the office and you wish to request information under the Freedom of 

Information Act, the Data Protection Act or the Environmental Information Regulations, please resend your email to the Council's Information 

Governance Team(infogov@northyorks.gov.uk) who will process your request. 

 

For information about how we process data, please see our Privacy Notice at www.northyorks.gov.uk/privacynotice. 


